
Update

Dear Partners,

          I just wanted to send out a quick update to inform you all that I have 
returned to the field. I have arrived safety back in Nepal and readjusting to 
the differences of  life. I also wanted to thank all of  you who have been 
praying for me while I was home ministering to my family especially my dad.  
My dad is still fighting the battle against cancer so your continued prayers for 
healing are requested. Since being home I've noticed an improvement in his 
condition, both physically and mentally, so I thank you for your prayers for 
him. The support I receive from you all, both emotional and financial, makes 
this journey that much better. Knowing I have such a supportive base of  
friends and family to carry me in prayer causes me to be strengthened all the 
more to follow the Lord however He leads me. Well this update is short and 
sweet but I look forward to sending out a newsletter next month informing 
you of  how the Lord is moving here.




Blessings,


Daniel Sweet


